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Referee response letter

Dear Reviewers

Thank you for your kind suggestions  regarding our manuscript  titled “Investigating gamma-ray
fluxes  from globular  clusters”.  We are  very  grateful  to  the  referees'  comments  and  thoughtful
suggestions. We have made careful modifications to the original manuscript, and carefully proof-
read the manuscript. We implemented the comments in bold, and trust everything is in order.
We therefore believe that the manuscript has been greatly improved and acknowledge your help in
this regard.

Sincerely yours
The authors


